From: Robert Frisbee

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB -978-1
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:56:23 PM

Please register my email in support of this very important bill. SB 978-1 expresses the desires of over 60% or
Oregonians, including gun owners. It is sensible and humane, and a way to let our young people believe their efforts
can make a difference. Please support the bill. Yours sincerely, Robert Frisbee, Clackamas County

Robert Frishee
503-929-4545 (cell)

From a small touchpad device- please pardon brevity and typos
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